
 

Heworth Methodist Church - Notices for 2 weeks Saturday 5th July to Friday 18th July 

 

 
Sunday 6th July 
10.30am at Heworth. We welcome Rev. Ann Vaughan to lead our Morning Service of Holy Communion 
 
Sunday 13th July 
10.30am at Heworth. We welcome Rev Ian Hill to lead our Morning Service as part of our Church Anniversary weekend 

 

Saturday Coffee and Chat 
10.00am to 11.30am in Church on the 5th and 12th July. 
  
Monday Prayers 
9.00am in Church on the 7th and 14th July. 
  
Monday Drop-In 
9.30am to 11.30am in Church on the 7th and 14th July. 
  
Monday Toddler Group 
9.30am to 11.30am in Church on the 7th and 14th July. 
  
Tuesday Together in Prayer 
9.30am to 10.00am by zoom on the 8th and 15th July.  
  
Wednesday Coffee Morning 
10.00am to 11.00am in Field Court on the 9th and 16th July. 
    
'Little Ducklings' Thursday Toddler Group 
1.30pm to 2.50pm in Church on the 10th and 17th July.   
  
Banners, Knit and Natter 
The next meeting of the Group is in Church on Tuesday the 15th July from 2.00pm to 4.00pm. 
  
Wednesday On-line Fellowship Meeting 
The next on-line Fellowship Meeting will be on Wednesday 16th July at 7.00pm.  
 
Friday Group 
The Friday group meeting will next meet in September, details to follow. For more information, please contact 
Pauline Wheeler on 01904 455143 or email: sisterpaulinesjw@gmail.com 
 

 

Wholehearted Church Anniversary Weekend Saturday 12th to Sunday 13th July 2025 

A weekend of Wholehearted focus on what God is saying to us at this time in history both individually, as a church 

and as a community. Wholehearted prayer stations open for personal prayer and reflection on Saturday from 10 am 

– 4pm, with community coffee morning from 10am – 11.30am and Strawberry tea from 1.30pm – 4pm (last serving 

3.30pm) Please sign up on the sheet in the foyer if you can donate some scones 

On Sunday we welcome Rev Ian Hill to lead our worship at 10.30am, followed by a bring and share lunch. 

Messy church from 3pm – 5pm concluding the weekend. 

All welcome, invite friends from the community and the circuit. 

Donations of scones gratefully received. 
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Christian Aid Donations 

A cheque value £685.65 has been sent to Christian Aid in respect of money collected via envelopes , gift aid and 
coffee mornings. Many thanks to all who donated. 
 
Gift Aid: A note from David Thompson 
I have just completed the tax recovery claims for the tax year 2024/25. I have usually sent each contributor under 
the Gift Aid Scheme a letter detailing their contribution; apologies for not being able to do it this year. 
However I do want to thank you all for your contribution which is a vital part of our Church Income. 
You will remember that you need to have paid sufficient Income Tax to cover the amount reclaimed from the Inland 
Revenue– this comes to £25 tax for every £100 you contribute. Please let me know if you no longer pay this amount 
of Tax. 
If you would like to see details of your contribution please let me know. d.thompson327@btinternet.com            

 

Restore York is a Christian charity supporting those who would otherwise be homeless. They are running a few 
events which you may be interested in supporting the first is below: 
Sponsored York 10K, Knavesmire, York. Sunday 3rd August 9.30am Volunteers and sponsored runners needed. For 
more details email: events@restoreyork.co.uk 
 
Flourish 2026 

Tickets for Flourish 2026 are now on sale. 

Flourish is a big event run by our Methodist District with speakers, workshops and great worship across 13th-15th 

February 2026. Check out the Flourish webpage https://www.yorkshirenemethodist.org/flourish26/ for exciting 

information about our 2026 theme 'Woven Threads' and speakers, or see more information about tickets and travel 

here: https://www.yorkshirenemethodist.org/info-and-questions/ 

We hope people will be able to attend for the whole weekend, especially as for York folk the event will be local this 

time! There is free parking at the University of York during the weekend. There will be various ticket prices as we 

hope those who can will support the event, but we don't want the cost to stop anyone attending. Please note that if 

your children want to engage with the youth and children's work you will need to book tickets for the Children's or 

Youth streams (not an Under 18s main admission ticket) 

 

Planned Services to the end of July 
13 July 10.30am Heworth Rev Ian Hill 
20 July 10.30am Heworth Circuit farewell service at Haxby 
27 July 10.30am Heworth Rev David Bidnell 
27 July 10.30am Heworth Zoom 
 
 

Next Digest for 2 weeks from Saturday 19th July. Copy should be with Wendy (hmcnotices@hotmail.co.uk) by the 

morning of Wednesday 16th July. 
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